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Your Organization 

Happy New Year Cameron Families!!! 

We hope that you have had the opportunity to enjoy your Winter break. We 
want you to know that we are so excited to see what’s in store for 2015! 

PTA Happenings 

 

January 7:  PTA Executive Committee Meeting 

January 9:  Chuck-E-Cheese Night 

January 14:  PTA General Meeting 

 

 

In February we will be hosting a International Night. 
This will give our families opportunities to share their cul-
ture with other families. If you are interested in partici-
pating in this event or would like to assist with coordinat-
ing, please contact Altavese Dilworth, for more infor-
mation or Sign Up Here. 

During the Month of May, we will host our Annual Fun 
Run. To join the planning committee, please con-
tact Erica Keiffer or Sign Up Here 


